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Rectory 301-894-2222
Rectory Fax 301-894-2938
Hours: Mon-Thurs, 10:00 am— 4:00 pm
www.holyfamilyparishmd.org

School Office 301-894-2323
School Fax 301-894-7100
Office Hours: Mon.-Fri., 8:00 am—3:00 pm
www.holyfamilymd.org

Rev. Matthew J. Fish, Administrator
ext.13 pastor@holyfamilyparishmd.org

CHURCH STAFF

Deacon Gerald Collins, Permanent Deacon
deaconjer@gmail.com
Mr. Keith Poindexter, Parish Manager ext. 10
rectory@holyfamilyparishmd.org
Mr. Dominic Cipollone, Business Manager  ext. 14
dcipollone.holyfamilychurch@gmail.com
Mrs. Thelma Adams, Adult Faith Formation
thelmaadamsi@verizon.net
Mrs. Helen Norris, Pastoral Care of the Sick

To join our parish family, call or visit the Rectory, or
complete the Census form found in the Church.

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE
Saturday: 4:00pm
Sunday: 8:00 & 11:00am
Holy Days: December noon & 7:00 pm

WEEKDAY MASS SCHEDULE
(Chapel of Saint Joseph)
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday:
~7:00 am
Wednesday: School Mass 9:00 am (Church)
Saturday 8:00 am

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION AND
SACRAMENT OF CONFESSION
Wednesday 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm

Friday 7:30 am - 8:30 am
SACRAMENT OF CONFESSION
30 minutes before Masses. Anytime by
Appointment.

SCHOOL STAFF

Mrs. Michelle Taylor, School Principal ext. 22
mtaylor@holyfamilymd.org
Mrs. Gail Daughtridge, School Administrator ext.11
gdaughtridge@holyfamilymd.org
Mrs. Michiko Hemmer, Tuition Coordinator ext. 14
mhemmer@holyfamilymd.org

Registration is open for the 2018-19 School Year.

We are a Regional School receiving the support of St
Ignatius, Our Lady Queen of Peace, Our Lady of Perpetual
Help, Church of the Incarnation, Saint Luke and Saint
Teresa of Avila.
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| LET’s STAY CONNECTED:

| Our schedules, events & activities are communicated also

by email and phone. If you have not received any contact, I
| please let us know who you are. If already registered in the |
| parish you can use this to update.

| Name:

| Email:

[] TI'mnew and want to stay connected.
[] Update my info.
[]  I'dlike to speak with Father Matt.

Please return in the offertory collection or email to
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rectory@holyfamilyparishmd.org. |



HoLy FAMILY PARISH COMMUNITY

HiLLCREST HEIGHTS, MD

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I hope you had a blessed Christmas, a wonderful
beginning to the new year.

As you may have heard, I will be leading a
pilgrimage to the Holy Land from January 2rd
through the 12th. The pilgrimage is done through
the company 206 Tours, a Catholic company
specializing in pilgrimage travel. I've been to the
Holy Land before, but this will be my first time
leading a group of pilgrims as chaplain. I'm
considering offering a similar pilgrimage here at
Holy Family, so please do let me know if this is
something you might be interested in, in the
future.

One of the blessings of a trip to the Holy Land is
being able to see and hear and smell and touch the
places where our Lord lived and ministered. Most
especially, visiting the Holy Sepulchre church in
which are the rock of Calvary where our Lord was
crucified, and the Holy Tomb where he was
buried, are experiences that can powerfully affect
how we experience Holy Week and the mysteries
of our faith, forever.

With all the holiday celebrations the last couple
weeks, it can be easy to let the religious part of the
season blend into the overall feeling of the holiday,
one that can seem at times more like mythology.
We hear about the stories of our faith so often,
that it can be easy to take them for granted, and
they risk becoming simply that: stories. But by
experiencing the wonder of the Holy Land, we
recall how Christianity is not a story, but a fact of
history. The mysteries of our faith happened, and
men and women saw them as we see the events of
history before us today: and even more intimately,
without the means of radio, television, or the
internet.

Touching the rock upon which Jesus died, feeling
the stone that covered his tomb, one is reminded
how our faith is just as real and pressing in our
own life: both its demands and claims, but even
more the peace and the hope and the joy it brings
— not just feelings, but tangible effects of what our
Savior accomplished two thousand years ago.

In downtown DC, National Geographic has an
impressive museum on the Tomb of Christ. Even if
you can’t make a trip to the Holy Land, seeing this
museum is a great way to feel the tangible reality
of our faith. I highly recommend it.

God bless you,
Fr Matt

STEWARDSHIP & SACRIFICIAL GIVING

Offertory for Dec. 23rd - $4,654.00

Offertory for Dec. 3oth - unavailable due to early
publication time.

On the weekend of January 12-13, the
Archdiocese of Washington will take up a
collection for Church Missions within the
United States. This collection supports mission
dioceses in this country that are unable to offer
their people the basic pastoral ministries of word,
worship, and service without outside help. It may
also give grants to other dioceses in the U.S. for
particular projects, and to organizations and
religious communities engaged in missionary
work. Second, it provides vulnerable Black and
Native American communities with funds for
supporting and strengthening evangelization
programs that would otherwise be in danger of
disappearing among these communities.

Thank you for your generosity.

PARISH LIFE

This weekend, Rev. David L. Delich, O.P. will
speak to the parish about a ministry, Food For
The Poor, that provides direct relief to the poor
throughout Latin America and the Caribbean.
Father Delich was ordained for the Order of
Preachers, the Dominicans, in 1963. He has spent
many years as a Chaplain in hospitals and prisons,
and as a physics and computer science teacher

Protecting God’s Children Training will be
offered on January 27th from 12:00 pm to 3:00
pm at Holy Trinity Church. The facilitator will be
Deacon Gerald Collins. Anyone adult interested in
assisting with the CCD program or helping at the
school must first complete this training course.
For more information contact the rectory, Deacon
Collins or register online at Virtus.org

Holy Family will complete the Baby Bottle
Campaign to support the Forestville Pregnancy
Center. Please return bottles as soon as possible.
Make checks payable to the Forestville Pregnancy
Center. Thank you in advance for your support to
the Forestville Pregnancy Center.
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THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD

JANUARY 6, 2019

HoLy FAMILY ScHOOL HIGHLIGHTS

Volunteers are needed to assist in serving
daily lunch to the children at the school.
For more information contact the school or
the rectory.

ARCHDIOCESE LIFE

The archdiocesan Association of Ecclesial
Movements and New Communities (AEMNC)
invites you to pray with and for the Church at a
special Mass for Healing. It will be held on
Saturday, January 5 at 5:30pm (the Vigil of the
Epiphany) at Annunciation Church in
Washington, DC (3810 Massachusetts Ave., NW).
A reception afterward will provide the opportunity
to meet and get to know the several movements
that operate in the archdiocese. For more
information, please email Ray Glennon at
ray.glennon@1972.usna.com.

All are invited to the annual archdiocesan
Celebration of the Legacy of Dr. Martin
Luther King, Jr. on Saturday, January 19 at
4:30pm at St. Luke Catholic Church in
Washington, DC (4925 East Capitol St.). This
celebration of Dr. King’s life provides a special
occasion of renewed inspiration for courageous
conversations that help us build respect and
solidarity within our communities, bearing
witness to God’s boundless love for all the human
family. For more information, contact the Office of
Cultural Diversity and Outreach at 301-853 -5335
or culturaldiversity@adw.org.

The Basilica of the National Shrine of the
Immaculate Conception welcomes the faithful to
the National Prayer Vigil for Life. On
Thursday, January 17 at 5:30pm, the Opening
Mass will be held in the Great Upper Church of
the Basilica. The principal celebrant and homilist
will be Archbishop Joseph F. Naumann of Kansas
City, Chairman-Elect of the U.S Conference of
Catholic Bishops Committee on Pro-Life
Activities. Also in the Great Upper Church, the
Closing Mass will be held on Friday, January
18th _at 7:30am, with principal celebrant and
homilist Bishop Barry C. Knestout of Richmond.
Events are open to the public. The Basilica offers
free parking and located within walking distance
of the Brookland-CUA Station of Metro's Red
Line. For more information, please call the
Basilica at 202-526-8300.

PRAYERS FOR THOSE WE KNOwW AND LOVE:

Our Parishioners Homebound Elsewhere
Denise Richards Mary Byus Walter Alexander
Cynthia Washington Bennie Hooks Jr. Wendell Young
William Green Andre Johnson Dorothy Nelson
Demetrius Butler Rose Sparrow Kathleen Guidry
Barbara Smith Alease Terry Alpha Banks
Francis Smith Clarence King Roy Banks
Angela Hewins Samuel Jones Joan Collette
Richard Hewins Mildred Jones Betty Furr
Barbara Price Marsha Harper Helen Birdsong

David M. Smith Sr.
Michelle Hooker

Barbara Moore
Margaret Kennerly

Leroy Owens
Iris Pierce

Ethel Handon Hilda Reeves Francis Briscoe
Angela McNair Juanita Presley
James Tarleton Frank Wilson
Michelle Handon Rufus Thornton

MASSES FOR THE WEEK OF JAN 6 - JAN 13

In Memoriam - we remember LaWanda Patrick-
Bankston, Farah Juni, Mary Alfieri and Charles
Mayo.

Prayers for Healing for our choir member,
Michelle Handon, for Rufus Thornton, husband of
Marvell Thornton, for Barbara Williams, mother
of Nadine Jackson and for Michelle Hooker past
choir member and mother of Andrea Santana.

Jan. 6th THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD
4:00 pm (Sat.) Holy Family Parishioners
8:00 am Food For The Poor

11:00 am LaWanda Bankston +

Jan. 13th THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD
4:00 pm (Sat.) Mary Alfieri +

8:00 am Charles Mayo +

11:00 am Holy Family Parishioners

No Daily Mass, January 2nd - 12th, while Father
Matt is away.
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CERRITO HELP PROTECT
REALTY, LLC | ygUR FAMILY & HOME

Residential Sales & Rentals

14416 Old Mill Rd., Suite 101 CALLNDWI 1 888 852 ELIEH

Upper Marlboro, MD 20772 .
FE=a )

Michael Cerrito, Broker
HOME SECURITY TEAM

Y 301-780-5880 [R
[ . SAM’S SPX Building Corporation
i KALAS FUNERAL HOME Po ‘no CAR WASH FORESTVILLE, MARYLAND

Crlebrating Lie’s oy EALIAN COSINE Full Service Hall & Kitchen Rentals

o Lunch ¢ Dinner Buffet 3401 Branch Ave., Temple Hills, MD Private Parties - Repasts + Meetings
&160 Oxen Hill Road & Sunday Brunch Self Service 20 - 500 Guests
. 3437 B h Ave., T le Hills, MD . ' .
Oxon Hil |. Mar}-‘|and 20745 6320 O;&Tnzliée-glafgpﬂsmmgs 6160 Lrisir::gsto;eﬂd.,egsoi Hlilﬁ MD Call our Business Office Mon-Fri 10am-5pm
3N -567-9424 www topolinorestaurant.com 301-894-3100 301-735-8855
We Use a Wood Burning Oven & Grill www.samscarwash.com $25 Off a Rental with this Ad

FIELDS & SON, LIC

Moving, Hauling, Bulk Trash %’ w
and Demolition Work PA R | S H ES l ? cMarch “Funeral “Homes
JERMAINE FIELDS . O n l n e Where Family is Everything...

Owner & Operator Pre-Need Services

240-395-3287

jfields1103@yahoo.com [=]

Insured —

Cremation Services

District of Columbia
4217 Ninth Street, N.W., Washington, DC 20011
202-723-1250

NEVER MISS A BULLETIN! [
= 4308 Suitland Road, Suitland, MD 20746

301-736-1616

JOIN US
KNIGHTS OF

COLUMBUS
ST. PIUS X #4076

3611 Stewart Rd., Forestville

O BingoWednesdays 7:00pm bulletin emailed to you at
= Membership Information
www.parishesonline.com

Bob Weiler, F.S.
301-735-8855

WE'RE HIRING
AD SALES EXECUTIVES

ME—

March Life Tribute Center

Sign up to have our weekly parish |-
301-490-1550

Also serving Baltimore and Virginia

www.marshallmarchfh.com

catholicmatch’

Maryland

* Fulll Time Pasition with Benefits

© = Sales Experience Preferrad

* Paid Training

= Duernight Travel Regquired

* Expense Reimbursement

CONTACT US AT; careers@4LPi.com
v ALPi.com/careers

hvﬁlm TVE ADVERTISE YOUR
RO BUSINESS HERE

Contact Lois Gerber to place an ad today!
Igerber@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6331

CatholicMateh.com/MD

Ad info. 1-800-477-4574 e Publication Support 1-800-888-4574 e www.4lpi.com Holy Family, Hillcrest Heights, MD 03-0602



